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July 16, 2004 
 
 
W. Curtis Coleburn, III, Chief Operating Officer 
Alcoholic Beverage Control Board 
2901 Hermitage Road 
Richmond, Virginia  23261 
 
Re:  E-mail Request of  July 2, 2004, and  
       Proposed Regulation for Service of Soju (3 VAC 5-50-60) 
 
Dear Mr. Coleburn: 
 
 In response to your e-mail, I have reviewed the proposed regulation relating to the service of soju by 
mixed beverage restaurant licensees. The proposed regulation appears to be consistent with state law.  I also 
find that it is supported by statutory authority. 
  

Thank you for your time and kind assistance with this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call me at (804) 
225-3194 if you have any questions in this regard. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Carla R. Collins, 
      Assistant Attorney General 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


